Decision Paper

Memo To:
Members of the Board of Education

From:

Nannette Johnston, Superintendent

Date:

July 6, 2011
Re:

KSBA Recommendations for 504 eligibility determination 
KSBA has recently released new recommendations for the 504 handbook and 504 forms.
Changes made to the documents concur with IDEA law and further clarify the 504 determination for eligibility.  The updated forms correlate with the suggested changes.

 Recommended motion

I move that the board of education approve the latest 504 recommendations from KSBA to ensure that Hardin County Schools is in compliance with all program requirements.

